02/25/22 - Weekly Board Notes

Mike Nelson - Idaho State Board of Education Waives College Entrance Exam Requirement:

At its monthly meeting, the Idaho State Board of Education has waived the college entrance exam requirement for the graduating class of 2022. However, this is still a graduation requirement in our Board procedure 2700P1. We plan to continue this requirement for our students as just under 10% of our current Seniors have not yet taken an exam and most are scheduled for the April administration. Some of those students are also not seeking a District diploma but are enrolled only in elective courses.

02/24/22 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports:

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS.

Q &A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following Board Weekly Notes.)